
Kiwanis Club of       Golden 
              SERVING THE CHILDREN OF GOLDEN AND THE WORLD 

Meetings are 1st & 3rd Tuesday Evenings  
6:30 PM –7:30 PM  

Golden Ridge Community Center  
1290 Golden Cir Golden, CO 80401 

http://kiwanisofgolden.org 
Kiwanis Club of Golden US Flag Project 

since Feb. 2001 

 
 

Club Officers 

President: Annette Reynolds 

Rick Baldessari, Lt Gov Elect 
2025/2026 

303.912.8021  
amron1@yahoo.com 
303.423.1887 
rbaldessari@hotmail.com 

Vice President: Dewain Wood 303.271.1110 
dewainrwood@gmail.com 

Secretary:  Cynthia Bauman 720.498.3592 
cynthiabauman6@gmail.com 

Treasurer: Tom Gould 303.279.0877 

Flag Orders: $30/year 
 Kiwanis Club of Golden 

Cynthia Bauman 720-498-3592 
cynthiabauman6@gmail.com 

Rick Baldessari 303-423-1887 
rbaldessari@hotmail.com 

Flag Install questions: 
Troop 130 Flag contacts: 

James Robuck 
Jamesrobuck007@gmail.com 
Ben Frost 
Ben_Frost@outlook.com 

January 14, 2025 – Golden Ridge Condo Community 
Center: 

Annette, Cynthia & Rich, Tom, Woody, Lee, Clark. 
Guests: Tom F.  
Program:  No Program – President’s Discussion. 

Our Kiwanis Club of Golden has a charitable, non-
profit 501 (c ) (3) Charitable (Scholarship) 
FOUNDATION chartered 6/20/2014. Mail your tax 
deductible donation to: Kiwanis Club of Golden 
Foundation, PO BOX 562, Golden, CO 80402, 
which support scholarships for qualifying GHS 
grads, going to Colo School of Mines, college, 
university or vocational school in Colorado. 

Club business:  January 14, 2025 
This month we mourn the loss of Paul Jones. 
His presence will be so missed. Our sincere 
condolences to Karen and family. 
The Chestnut event in December at the 
History Park went well. Tom reports 
donations from that night totaled $90. Next 
year should we purchase chestnuts? Just serve 
delicious hot apple cider? Ask CKI to help at 
the event? We had 2 Key Club kids show up! 
Thank you for handing out the chestnuts!  

Next Event is the Easter Egg Hunt in 
Parfet Park, Saturday, April 19. 
Thank you to Woody & Deb for picking 
up Write Stuff and delivering the boxes to 
Welchester Elementary last Monday! 

Our guest, Tom F., drew the green stone. 
Drawing grows to $75. ������ 
Check our website to make donations to our 
club’s foundation. 
http://www.KiwanisofGolden.org 
Via: Colorado Gives 365  

Program Calendar: 
Jan. 21 – stuff US Flag Invoice envelopes 
Feb. 4 – The Courts in Colorado 
Feb. 18 – Lee Katz 

http://kiwanisofgolden.org/
mailto:amron1@yahoo.com
mailto:rbaldessari@hotmail.com
mailto:Jamesrobuck007@gmail.com
mailto:Ben_Frost@outlook.com
http://www.kiwanisofgolden.org/

